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Where a love of learning grows 

Growing in knowledge 

Growing in faith 

Growing in God’s love 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me”  

 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 17th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

Next week, commencing 23rd May,  all children will be learning about 

the Monarchy and why the nation is celebrating the Platinum Jubilee. 

 

On Thursday 26th May, the children are invited to wear red, white 

and blue to school - representing the Union Jack colours. 

 

The children will be taking part in a whole school celebration on the 

school playground, where they will be singing songs and having 

lunch all together. In the afternoon children will be in their house groups moving around school 

taking part in different Jubilee activities. 

 

We are inviting children to order a special Jubilee celebration lunch in one of 

our wonderful Union Jack boxes. This will be the only dinner option on 

this day. These boxes will be filled with a choice of ham, cheese or tuna 

sandwich, mini vegetarian sausage rolls, a packet of crisps, a delicious cake 

and a drink of juice. If your child does not currently have a school dinner on a 

Thursday please fill out the order attached to this letter.  

 

 

 

Cockerham Village Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 

 

We have been invited to take part in the Cockerham Village Queen’s Jubilee Celebrationon ‘Picnic 

in the Park’ on Saturday 4th June from 2:30 at Cockerham Parish Hall. The children will be 

performing songs from four different decades along with some special guests at around 3:45 PM. If 

you cannot make the whole event but wish your child to take part in the performance, you can meet 

school staff from 3:30 PM at the village hall. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Neil Riches 

Acting Headteacher 


